
We are extremely excited for the cooler weather that comes with the season--  and even more excited for all of the pumpkin
items we get to add to our menu!  We are happy to announce that we will be having our art auction as our fundraiser for this
month.  Typically, we have an art auction in February as our anniversary celebration however, we want to be able to hold almost all
events we host outdoors, so we are moving it to a more comfortable time of year.  We will have our Fall Festival at the same time
so parents will be able to enjoy some food, hot apple cider, and games with their child while also having the opportunity to snag
some of their awesome artwork.  

Important Reminders:
-Please, other than one stuffed animal for nap time, do not let your child bring toys to school.  It causes several problems within the
classroom, and we are limited to what toys we are allowed to have by licensing.  Thank you for understanding!
- Remember to check in and check your child out through Brightwheel. When parents do this at drop off and pick up,  it keeps our
records accurate and. takes a load off of our teachers.  If you do not have your phone to scan the QR code, you are welcome to
step inside and use the Ipad to check in or out. 
-Colder weather is approaching.  Please make sure your child has weather appropriate gear since we play outside everyday! 
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Happy Birthday!

GOAT INTERACTIONS

Fall is Upon Us



October 5th - PTO Zoom Meeting 8 p.m.

October 25th-29th - Parkside Spirit Week
October 29th - Fall Festival & Art Auction

4:30-6:30



Dates to Remember
October 3rd - Thea (1)

October 9th - Caroline (4)
October 14th - Lillian (5) 



TODDLERS

WADDLERS

JUNIORS

BABIES

PRE-K

At Parkside we believe in giving our babies
plenty of time to move around freely and
explore their environment! Our babies
babble to each other when rolling around
together on a play mat.   They are learning
social skills and expressing emotions by
smiling, laughing and even crying at each
other! 

The Wadllers love talking about their
bodies and what everything is used
for.  They have began showing us
they hear something, in the photo,
he heard an airplane!  Do you hear an
airplane? :D 

All children are eager to help and
eager to learn!  We are happy to
allow our students to participate
in their care routine.  They learn
responsibility and why we do what
we do to keep everyone healthy     
 and safe!

Juniors had some guest speakers
come out to talk to them about
gardening!  This teaches the
children about having a community
and how all of us contribute and
teach each other.  Thanks to all of
those who offered their time.
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Our Pre-K class has constant
access to our goats on their play
yard.  They also are in charge of
their every day care.  This teaches
them responsibility and how to
appropriatley interact with
animals which in turn helps with
peer interactions!


